
WILLIAM FOGG
GENERAL MANAGER

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Kermit:

AM IIXJJ( FM

FORREST CITY BROADCASTING COMPANY
NATIONAL BANE OF EASTERN ARKANSAS BLDG.

FORREST CITY, ARKANSAS

June 20, 1961 5090 WATTS, DAY
950 KILOCYCLES

We appreciate your letter of the 14th regarding the reception
of our FM station. This will confirm your monitoring from 4:15-1/2
to 4:22-1/2 C.S. T. on Tuesday, June 13, 1961.

It is most surprising to us that you received our signal so well.
We have a low powers 250 watt transmitter, and have a e. r. p. of only
670 watts.

Again, we thank you for your nice letter and hope your interesting
hobby brings you many hours of enjoyment.

Cordially,

Vv
--

William Fogg? Partner
Forrest City Broadcasting Company


